UVRA AGM June 1, 2016

NEWSLETTER **R**EPORT

First, I would like to thank Melvin Klassen for his support and assistance with the newsletter during my first year as editor. Without him there would not have been a fall issue of Grey Matters in 2015. His unfailing kindness and groundwork has made this last year a pleasure.

My request to the membership are:

- I am always looking for stories, quotes and photographs. Please share with us.
- I would appreciate help with proof reading. My hope is to create a small group to review each edition.

The following issues have been created in the last year:

Issue	Date	Edited by	Proofing provided by
Summer	August 2015	Melvin Klassen	Melvin Klassen
Fall	November 2015	Lois Holizki	Melvin Klassen, COAG staff
Winter	January 2016	Lois Holizki	Melvin Klassen, Peter Liddell
Spring	March 2016	Lois Holizki	Melvin Klassen

The following schedule is in place for the upcoming year:

Issue	Submission Date	Publication Date
Summer	June 17, 2016	June 30, 2016
Fall	August 31, 2016	September 6, 2016
Winter	December 30, 2016	January 10, 2017
Spring	March 17, 2017	March 29, 2017

Publishing dates are still a bit fluid due to volunteer commitments.

Respectfully submitted,

Lois Holizki, Grey Matters editor